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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
TO:    All Prospective Bidders 
 
FROM:   City of Capitola Public Works 
 
DATE:    January 30, 2025 
 
PROPOSALS DUE: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
RE:   ADDENDUM NO. 1 
  JANITORIAL SERVICES FOR CITY FACILITIES 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

City of Capitola, California 
 
This Addendum shall be considered as a part of the bid documents for the subject project as 
though it had been issued at the same time and shall be incorporated integrally therewith.  Where 
provisions of the following supplementary data differ from those of the original documents, this 
Addendum shall govern and take precedence. 
 
Contractors are hereby notified that they shall make any necessary adjustments in their proposals 
on account of this Addendum.  It will be construed that each proposal is submitted with full 
knowledge of all modifications and supplemental data specified herein. 
 
Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the Addendum Acknowledgement form.  
Signature on said Bid Form indicates acknowledgement of receipt of Addendum No. 1, and that 
said Addendum No. 1 was properly evaluated in bidder’s proposal.  Any proposal not in 
compliance with this requirement may be rejected. 
 

Jessica Kahn, Public Works Director 
 
The following is hereby added and/or amended and is intended to add clarification to the following:  
 

VI. The Proposal due date has been extended to February 20th  

VII. Please direct any Project questions to Shelon Bennett,  sbennett@ci.capitola.ca.us 

Questions must be by written email and received by February 13, 2025 at 5:00 PM. 

Answers will be posted on February 15th at 5:00 PM 

 


